
   

Tuesday and Thursday Class Only 

-We have been busy cutting, pasting, singing and just 

having fun. We have also been enjoying our study of 

the alphabet. 

-Please continue working with your child at home on 

the correct way to hold a pencil, writing their name 

and scissor skills.    

-Christmas Party will be on Thursday December 12th. 

The children will exchange gifts in this class. The name 

your child drew was sent home with them. Please 

send a $10 wrapped gift to school by Tuesday 

December 10th. 

-Christmas Program will be on Thursday December 

12th at 11:45am. Families are welcome to attend the 

program. The sanctuary will be open at 11:30am.  

Monday, Wednesday and Friday Class Only 

-We have been busy working on writing skills, rhyming, 

cutting, singing and having fun! 

-Please continue working with your child on their letter 

of the week homework and poetry folder. It is very 

important to turn these in so we can use these 

throughout the year. Also keep working on the previous 

letters so the children continue to recognize and know 

them. 

-Christmas Party will be on Friday December 13th. We 

will not be exchanging gifts in this class. Instead we 

have chosen angels from the tree and will be buying for 

them. Please send in at least $10 or whatever you feel 

you would like to contribute by December 2nd. 

-Christmas Program will be on Friday December 13th at 

6:30pm in the church sanctuary. Please have your child 

at the church by 6:15pm. 

   
Birthdays 

Josiah -December 19th 

Caden- December 21st 

Fairlight –December 26th 

Sada –December 27th 

 

Both Classes 

-The Town of Floyd has invited our preschoolers to 

sing at the tree lightening on Saturday December 7th 

at Lineberry Park. The event starts at 4:00pm. Please 

arrive no later than 4:30pm and keep your child with 

you until time to perform.  

-Our main focus for December will be Christmas: The 

true meaning, as well as the commercial aspect. 

- In the Spirit of Christmas season preschool will be 

collecting non-perishable food items to help local 

families in need. Donations need to be in by Friday 

December 13th. 

-Christmas Break will be December 23rd through 

January 4th. Enjoy this time to spend with family and 

friends.  


